
DON BOSCO SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL, NERUL 

CIRCULAR 

Date: 19-07-2025                          DBSSN/R/ACAD/FS1-XII/JULY/25/23 

E-Waste & Single-Use Plastic Collection Drive – “Beat Plastic Movement” 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the Rotary Club of Smart City, Navi Mumbai, in collaboration with Navi 
Mumbai Municipal Corporation (NMMC) and the Interact Club of Don Bosco Senior Secondary School, Nerul is 
organizing a Special E-Waste and Single-Use Plastic Collection Competition to promote environmental 
awareness and responsible waste disposal. 

🔄 What Can Be Collected? 

♻️ E-Waste Examples: 

• Old chargers, cables, mobile phones, and batteries 

• Remote controls, earphones, electric toys, and electronic watches 

• Keyboards, computer mouse, CDs/DVDs 

• Broken electronic items (e.g., hair dryers, trimmers) 

• Calculators, power banks, USB drives 

• Non-working small electronic gadgets, TVs and computer monitors 

♻️ Single-Use Plastic Items (Rinsed/Washed and Dried) (Max 200g per student): 

• Plastic bottles and wrappers 

• Disposable plates, spoons, and glasses 

• Food containers and packaging materials 

📅 Participation 

All students have to participate and must fill the Google Form using the link below: 

     https://forms.gle/h8sxT4nTPLetWfKT8 

 

📦 Drop-off Details 

For Students - Students can drop off the materials collected to the Class Teacher in their respective classrooms in 
neat packaging.  Last date for Submission is Friday, 25th July 2025. 

For Parents – Parents Can drop off the materials collected to the Class Teacher on PTM which is on Saturday 26th 
July 2025. 

🏱 Recognition & Awards 

1. All participants will receive Digital Certificates 

2. The Class that collects the maximum E-Waste and plastic waste will be awarded a Trophy 

This initiative supports the global “Beat Plastic Movement”, and we urge all students to participate actively and 
contribute to protecting our environment. 

For any queries, you may contact:      Ms. Nazia Momin – 93729 54894, Mr. Kishor Khachne – 98334 05022 

Let us all do our part in making the planet cleaner and greener! 
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